
4.24.2024 
 
TO: Parents, Guardians & Staff Members of School Sacajawea Middle School 
 
FROM: Tracey Leyde  
 
SUBJECT: HERBICIDE/FERTILIZER APPLICATION ALERT 
 
This is to inform you that CLEARWATER SUMMIT GROUP will apply liquid 
herbicide (Gallery SC and Dimension 2EW) on our shrub beds on FRIDAY 
4.26.2024. This is part of maintenance warranty on the new landscape. 
 

Also, a broadleaf herbicide will be applied to all turf areas and a weed and grass 
control spray will be applied to the shrub beds and mowing strips at Sacajawea 
Middle School on Friday, May 3rd and Saturday May 4th. A variation of 
this schedule may occur as a result of inclement weather. This spray is to control 
unwanted weeds in the shrub beds, around the trees, along the street curb areas 
and in turf areas. Our school has taken steps to keep school children away from the 
tree and shrub bed areas for 24 hours. We would like to ask that you and your 
children refrain from using these same areas during that period of time.   
  
 We ask that all students and staff stay off these areas until Friday afternoon. This 
schedule may change due to wet or windy weather conditions. Thank you! 
 
 


